
Date: Friday 24th  March

               Morningside Newsletter

    PSHE focus this week: we know how to be a good friend 

If you think that you may be eligible for free school 
meals please click here to check

Please make sure that you have the Marvellous 
Me app and that you follow us on social media:
 
                              

Twitter: @Morningside_ps

Instagram: morningside_hackney

Marvellous Me: marvellousme.com

Value of the Week: compassion 

Important Dates

In the News this week……….. 

Thank you to everyone who dressed up, told jokes, made 
donations and came along to buy the delicious cakes last week. 
The Morningside community raised £422.50 for Red Nose Day. 
Next week we have our Easter Bonnet competition on Tuesday, 
Spelling Bee finals on Thursday and Y2 Drumming and Dancing 
performances on Wednesday. 
The Easter bonnets should be home-made and can be brought 
into school on Tuesday morning. Some of our governors will be 
here to do the judging and award the prizes. We will share 
pictures on our social media and on the website. 
This week our Year 5 children have taken part in a STEAM 
(science, technology, maths and engineering) workshop where 
they built rafts and tested their durability. They were praised 
for their excellent teamwork and we have got through to the 
finals in May which is very exciting. 
The newsletter is longer than usual this week as we have 
included information about holiday clubs that are running in 
Hackney. Many of these are offering free places for children 
who are eligible for free school meals. We will put further 
information on the website next week. 

Wishing you all a safe and happy weekend. 

      Family Friday
Every Friday YN-3

African Drumming show 
for Y2 families

29th March at 9.30am
Easter Bonnet Contest

Tuesday 28th March
Spelling Bee

Thursday 30th March
Break up for Easter
Friday 31st March 
Parents’ Evening
Monday 24th April 

29th May-2nd June
Break up for summer

Thurs 20th July
Return to school 

Tuesday 5th September

PLEASE NOTE THESE 
DATES TO ENSURE 
THAT YOU DO NOT 

BOOK HOLIDAYS 
DURING TERM TIME

Question of the week: what do you look forward to when you wake up? 

Please drop off any 
spare clothes or 
unwanted 
waterproof clothes 
at the main office



Our Learning this week…
Please talk 
to your 
children 
about their 
assembly 
learning this 
week

Year 4 Art & Design 
Technolgy. We made pop-up 
pages to demonstrate 
precipitation which is part of 
the water cycle.

Amazing illustrators in Year 3 thought of words to 
describe the character fo their writing this week.

Year 2 
scientists 
have been 
investigating 
the plants 
around the 
school

Fabulous Year 5 teamwork this week. 
They took part in a STEAM workshop 
and were challenged to build a raft 

Year 1 maths. We switched the addends and noticed that the 
sum remained the same.

Year 6 busy preparing for their SATs  












